
Customs Headquarters Building Open Day
postponed

     Since possible traffic disruption is expected on the Hong Kong Island,
the Customs and Excise Department announces that the Customs Headquarters
Building Open Day scheduled from 9am to 7.25pm tomorrow and the day after
tomorrow (June 22 and 23) will be postponed. Ticket holders please keep their
tickets and visit the department's website (www.customs.gov.hk) for the
rescheduling arrangements.
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